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From: Gaines, Anita V [isso1@Central.UH.EDU]

Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2008 11:00 AM .

To: eclee@uh.edu ' RECEAVMED APR 2 4 2008
Cc: madaly@uh.edu .

Subject: FW: University Coordinating Commission: Notification of a Proposal UCC 0048 085S

Attachments: UCC_0048_08S.pdf

Dr. Lee,

The attached proposal was presented to members of the International Student Advisory Council at our meeting on
Monday, April 21, 2008. In response to the proposal, those present expressed the concern that policy be
developed by the University of Houston in order to establish criteria for determining which flags should be
displayed in the World Affairs Lounge of the University Center Underground.

Anita Gaines

Director

international Student and Scholar Services Office
302 Student Service Center 1

University of Houston

Houston, TX 77204-3024

Telephone: 713-743-5071

Fax: 713-743-5079

E-mail: againes@uh.edu

Website: www.issso.uh.edu

From: Daly, Marsha A
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2008 1:44 PM
To: dhcornell@uh.edu; Gaines, Anita V

Cc: wchin@uh.edu
Subject: University Coordinating Commission: Notification of a Proposal UCC 0048 08S

TO: General Counsel and International Student Advisory Council

Dear Ms. Connell and Dr. Gaines :

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion
throughout the University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet
approved. The UCC will try to ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be avialable
to those university groups for whom they may be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The VP for Student Affairs has submitted a proposal titled SGA Actions: Resolution Honoring
All Vietnamese Students at UH with the Raising of an Additional Flag in the World Affairs
Lounge, and the UCC has decided that this proposal may be relevant to your group. Please
review the attached document and, if relevant, relay your comments and suggestions to the
group making the proposal no later than May 13, 2008. Copies of dissenting opinion should
be forwarded, in writing, to the originator of the policy and the UCC ( eclee@uh.edu and

ucc@uh.edu) by the date noted above.

Finally, please complete the information below and e-mail it to Marsha Daly, madaly@uh.edu.

Sincerely,

5/12/2008
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713-743-4728
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INFORMATION REQUESTED:
Your group’s decision on the relevance of the proposal to you.

Did you contact the group submitting the proposal?

If so, when?

Marsha Ann Daly

Assistant Director

Academic Program Management
University of Houston

207 E. Cullen Building Room 109
Houston, TX 77204-2035
713.743.0919 (voice)
713.743.0717 (fax)

madaly@uh.edu |
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